
Because there is too large a lapse of time between Madison Art Guild bimonthly newsletters, the MAG 

Board has decided to send out a message to all members during the months that the newsletter is not 

published.   We hope this will keep members more informed and aware of MAG activities. 

 

TOUCHING BASE 

 

Fall Dinner – November 9 

The Annual Fall Dinner will be held at The Continental, 2784 Fish Hatchery 

Road (near Cheryl Parkway), on Wednesday, November 9, at 6:00 p.m.   

New members will be introduced, and they will show examples of their art 

work.   Please make reservations by e-mailing Kerri Shannon, 

kshanjewels@aol.com or call 513-0220. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 

Planning Begins for MAG’s 100th Anniversary Celebration 

Madison Art Guild will mark its 100th anniversary in 2014.   Especially 

long-term members are encouraged to pitch in with ideas for planning a 

city-wide celebration.   Please contact Pam Andros (238-6578 or 

pandros@att.net) or Cynthia Koshalek (845-7605 or clkart@charter.net) to 

get an early start on planning for this event. 

 

One-Time Committee Work 

Help is needed for organizing educational programs and museum trips for 

2012.   The Board needs supplemental help from MAG members to 

organize enrichment programs and art-related trips.  Please contact any 

Board member for your suggestions (Pam Andros, Susan Baez, Beatrice 

Williams, Cynthia Koshalek or Norma Hove – contact information is 

available in your directory). 
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MINUTES – MAG BOARD MEETING 

October 3, 2011 

 

1)   September minutes approved 

2)   Susan Baez will check on nine members who have not paid fees.  This information is 

needed for updating the newsletter mailing list and for new member jurying so that we 

do not surpass the cap of 140 members. 

3)  New Member Jurying - Cindy has received only three RSVPs but expects more 

people to turn up on Saturday, October 8. 

4)   Fall Dinner – needs to be announced in the newsletter again.   The response has 

been minimal. 

5)   Cindy will call various suggested MAG members to be included on the nomination 

slate for the annual meeting at the Fall Dinner. 

6)   Treasurer’s Report - $11,634.04 

7)   To maintain our 501-c-3 status, we must organize educational programs or trips and 

at least one community project.  Cindy pointed out that we need to start the groundwork 

planning for the 100th anniversary celebration of MAG. 

8)  Next meeting:  November 7, 7:00 at Sequoya Library.  

 

Art on Exhibit 

 

-  The MAG exhibit is on display at the Alicia Ashman Library until Saturday, 

November 12.   A huge thank you is due to Marcia Nelson for coordinating this 

show. 

 

-  MAG member Yongjing Li and her two daughters, Yan Xu and Emily Xu, are 

showing their works of art at University Hospital & Clinics (Surgical Waiting 

Room/Skylight Lounge) through November 3.  Oriental/acrylic paintings, paper 

cut collages, and photographs are featured in their show, entitled “Mother and 

Daughters Art Show.”  

 



Welcome to Madison Art Guild 

The following artists were juried into MAG on October 8. 

Please insert this page into your directory.  

 

 

David Carpenter             Aileen Musa 
53 Cherokee Circle #201                          1519 Hommen Rd. 
Madison 53704                                          Deerfield 53531 
442-6958      764-1422 
dcarpenter3@charter.net    aileen.musa@gmail.com 
 
Charmaine Harbort     Barbara Park 
1925 Vondron Rd.     5610 Hammersley Rd. 
Madison 53716     Madison 53711 
221-9580      273-8775 
harbort@sbcglobal.net    barpark@gmail.com 
                      
Michelle Klock                                        Bill Ronne 
4810 Flint Lane                                         402 N. Gammon Rd. 
Madison 53714                                        Madison 53717 
244-3948      852-3197 
hedgehog1099@yahoo.com                       billronne@gmail.com 
 
 Lynn LaLuzerne     Christina Thomas-Virnig  
 7120 Park Shores Ct.    1714 Hickory Dr. 
 Middleton 53562     Madison 53705 
512-9633      852-7187 
herbman50@tds.net    clthoma1@wisc.edu 
 
Ruth Manning     Sandi Wysock 
7326 Santa Fe Trail     102 Acadia Dr. 
Madison 53719     Madison 53717     
509-6421      833-5326 
rcmanning1@gmail.com    sandrawysock@msn.com 
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